NEWLAND SCHOOL FOR GIRLS

Cottingham Road, Kingston Upon Hull, HU6 7RU
Tel: 01482 343098 Fax: 01482 441416 E-mail: nsg_admin@thrivetrust.uk
www.newlandschool.co.uk

PRIDE ASPIRE EXCELLENCE

Headteacher: Vicky Callaghan



14th September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Careers Student Voice

As part of our links with The Hull and East Yorkshire Local Enterprise Partnership (HEY LEP) two students have been selected to share their opinions on careers education across the Hull and East Yorkshire area. The first session this year is due to take place on **Tuesday 10**th **October 1-2.30pm** at the Aura Innovation Centre offices, Hessle. Your daughter is one of the students selected to be involved in this event.

Your child will attend school as normal on the Tuesday 10th October. We will then organise a taxi to take the students and member of staff to the offices at 12.30pm. They will return to school by 3pm.

There is no charge for the day and students will be expected to wear full uniform.

The students will be supervised during the visit by a staff member from school but also by staff from the HEY LEP.

If you are happy for your daughter to attend, please complete the permission slip below and return back to school ASAP.

Yours faithfully

Mr B Ash

Director of Pupil Engagement











